
From: Deep Southern
To: PAC
Subject: My submission
Date: Friday, 16 December 2022 3:57:03 PM

Dear Committee Secretary

I write to outline my opposition to the proposed $750 million stadium at Macquarie Point, until I
see an independent business case.  So I mean independent – carried out by a Non Tasmanian
organisation.

In my opinion we need another stadium, like a hole in the head.

Also I am opposed to the site being used for a Stadium.  Much better use is a Public open
space/extension of the Botanic gardens precinct

Kind regards
Robert Death, 
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